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LAKES REGION REPEATER ASSOCIATION

Minutes of the Meeting
of the
Exectutive Committee

November 7, 1987

The gang gathered for coffee and homemade rolls at the home of Dick,
WINBL, and the home of the repeater after traveling over very slippery roads
caused by an early snowstorm that morning. .Even the deer around Dick's
place knew enough to stay in shelter, so none were seen. Present were Dave,
W1FYX; Howard, W1QXB; Hu, W1LIM; Peter, K1OLV; Dick, WINBL; and Charlie, K1ELM,

President Dave called the meeting to order at 0920 after most of the
gossip had been dispensed with. The holder of the exchequer, Howard, reported
a balance in our treasury of $566;76 with all bills paid. Many comments of
thanks over our present financial status as against one year ago. Thanks to
everyone who has supported the Association.

The Spring Gathering for 1988 was discussed and decisions made., It will
be held on May 28th, 1988, at the Pheasant Ridge Country Club, with about the
same menu as this year.

1988 Membership Applications will go out with these minutes. Pleaee be
sure to include your call, your "handle", to be engraved on a name plate to
be sent to you gratis, along with an updated Membership List. (See the
enclosed application form.) Also, if any members have suggestions as to
possible new members, please indicate the name, call and address on the
form, and Howard will get the info to Hu, to contact them. We also discussed
the idea of sending out an informative and inviting letter to hams who use the
repeater during the year, not currently on our roster, offering them the
opportunity to join., More details on this at the next Committee meeting.

Under New Business, it was mentioned that we still possess the 100-watt
amplifier used only a very few hours on the repeater, It is complete with
power supply and manual, and is in mint condition. It cost us $495.00 brand
new; make an offer. Contact Dave Walsh, W1FYX, P.0. Box 711, Wolfeboro, N.H.
038943 Tel. 603-569-5797.

The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be February 13th, with
a snow date of the 20th,

Meeting adjourned at 1045,
Respectfully submitted,
Hu Topliff, W1LIM; Sec'y



